
HOWARD COUNTY MISSOURI GENEALOGICAL SOCIETY

Quarterly Meeting


Wednesday, February 26, 2025


The quarterly meeting, delayed a week because of weather, was called to order by President 

JY Miller at 1:30 p.m.


Members present: Kathy Biswell-Brady, John Coutts, JY Miller, Tim Jackman, Gwen Wilder, and 
Patsy Miller 


Minutes: The minutes of November 20, 2024 were approved as presented.


Treasurer’s report: John reported a balance of $4301.42 in the General Fund and $499.37 in 

the Bicentennial Book Account.  Three books were sold and four members paid dues.


President: JY reported that he will update the Membership List.  Five members were dropped. 

 The February Newsletter (John Donaldson of Glasgow) is on the Web page.


Vice President: Kathy reported that there has not been much activity, probably due to the 

	 holidays and weather.


Old Business: Patsy has been using the new printer/copier set-up and it is working very well. 

The membership thanked John for his generous contribution.


	 Gwen reported that an inventory of our books-for-sale was completed:  From Prairie 

Land to Promised Land – 64 @ $25 = $1600 value; As We Remember the Courthouse

Square – 23 @ $15 = $345 value.


	 The memorial for Robert Paige at the high school has been on hold.  Perhaps a 

presentation could be made during the Veterans Day Program on November 11.


New Business: There was no new business.


The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, May 21, 2025 at 1:30 p.m.


The meeting was adjourned at 1:50 p.m.


Gwen Wilder, Secretary


